
Submitter: Genevieve Bimslager 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I have always been proud of our vote by mail system in Oregon.  It gives us the 

opportunity to look up information about every candidate and issue and thus be well 

informed about our vote.  It has allowed us to have some of the highest voter turnout 

in the country.  It seems like this is just a measure to suppress the vote and yet 

another attack on our democratic process.  I am strongly opposed to this. 


